
Honorable J, Lee Rankin
General Counsel
The President's Commission
200 Maryland Avenue, N, R,
Washington, D, C,

Dear Mr, Rankin :
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Sincerely yours,

September 17, 1964

Reference is made to your letter of
September 8, 1964, wherein you furnished a list of
names of certain residents of Dallas and Fort Worth,
Texas, with whom Lee Harvey Oswald may have had contact
from June, 1962, to November, 1963, You requested that
we advise you as to whether our files indicate if any
of these individuals are or have been members of
Communist, Fascist, or other subversive organizations .

For the information of the Commission, a
check of the files of this Bureau concerning the
aforementioned individuals disclosed no information
that they are or have been members of Communist, Fascist,
or other subversive organizations . We have conducted
extensive investigation concerning several individuals
on pour list including Mr . and Mrs . George S .
de -ohrenechildt, Mr . and . Mrs . Michael R. Paine and
Mrm . Lydia Dymitruk . Results of such investigation
have been furnished to the Commission.

dtlm- ak-o-~

COMMISSION EXHIBIT NO . 3117

f

13T COURIER. BXRVICS

	

L.: --Z

WFIFTH STREET

COMMISSION EXHIBIT NO . 3115


